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PRESS RELEASE 
 

All Borders Closed to the Entry of Belizean Nationals 
 

Belmopan. April 5, 2020. 9:12 a.m. 
 
Effective today, April 5th, all borders will also be closed to Belizean nationals 
seeking to enter the country. This decision was made by Government of Belize 
with unanimous support from the National Oversight Committee to reduce the 
spread of COVID-19.  
 
Belizeans will only be allowed entry into the country for the purposes of an 
emergency or seeking emergency medical care.  
 
This new measure will last for the duration of the national state of emergency.   
 
Belizeans in-country are reminded that all borders remain closed for exiting the 
country. 
 
 
Ends 
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